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DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
AIR FORCE CHAPlAIH SCHOOl)!:XIJI ATC 

MAXWELL AIR fORCE 'ASE, AI.A.IIA.MA 36112 

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum 
Director Nat l l Interreligious Affairs 
The American Jewish Committee 
Institute of Human Relations 
165 East 56th Street 
New York NY 10022 

Dear Marc 

10 April 1981 

I am very grateful to you for your time, energy and wisdom shared with 
our two Advanced Chaplain Classes over the last four weeks . 11m 
writing on behalf of our entire faculty to express our deep appreciation 
to you for scheduling us as a part of your very important and busy 
schedule. 

It has been a delight to host you and to get to know you personally these 
past few years . I truly hope our paths cross another time soon. 

Shalom my friend/ 

rU~ 
CHARLES R. FRISSELL, Chaplain, LtCoI, USAF 
Instructor 
Air Force Chaplain School 

STRENGTH through KNOWLEDGE 
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DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
Alit fORCE CHA' LAIN SCHOOl (AU ) 

MAXWELL ALit 'OIC£ .... 5£. ALABAMA 36112 

11 5ep\:elTber 1980 

. Ral:hle Marc H. Tanenbaum 
Natimal Director of Inten:eligious Affairs 

I .Plrerican Jewish CCmn:ittee Institute of Hunan Ielatioos 
156 East 56th Street 

; 

I 

New Yorl<, New Yorl< 10022 

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaun 

nus letter is a e<nfinnatim of my telePx:r>e o:mversatim with your sec­
zetaJ:y m 9 5ep\:elTber 1980. I called to tell you that your lecture/dis­
cussim on • Minisb:y in a Pluralistic Society· (Wed, 17 Dec 1980) has 
been cancell~invite you to speak on the~tq>ic on 'lhur, 19 
Mar and 'lhur 9 April 981. Altemate dates aze ~ and 8 l'f>r 1981. 

You..ere original Y invited for the Chaplain Career course. However, fran 
our recent curriculun review, the faculty felt that we can best use your 
expertise in our Advanced Chaplain Course . As you might recall, that 
course is designed for chaplains selected to serve as senior Faith Group 
dlaplains, Base dlaplains, or in Camand dlaplain offices . 

We knc:w there are great demands en your tiJre. SO, \Ye sincerely appreciate 
your willingness to share sore of it with the Chaplain Sdlool. Hopefully, 
any inc<nvenience you might suffer.fran the cancellatim of your 17 Dec 
visit will be miIllnal. . ;e also kna< the kind of wear and tear a sdledul.e, 
as yours , IIlllSt place on you. CmseqIEntly, the aIx:Iw dates, for whim you 
have been invited, will be the only boo dates we will call upcn yru in 1981. 
I hope that you will be able to accept these dates. 

Please let us hear fran you SOCI'l. OUr tpl ptaJe..n\.1'Tt'er is (205) 293-7705. 
You may contact Ire or Chaplain, Lt CO~ Eu;Jene Gasparovic >.hO is the cburse 
Manager for the Advanced Chaplain Course-:-'"In fact, please address future 
cxm:esp<n&nce to IUm on natters relating to that course. ~ 

'lhanks again for your fantastic support! ~ " 

Sincerely yours 

(JL./;'~,~ 
ALiLRJ. HOCKAIlAY, 01, j . t.5AF 
COurse Manager 
Chaplain Career COurse 

STR.ENGTH th,ough KNOWLEDGE 

. ::. '. 
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DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 

AIR FORCE CHAPLAIN SCHOOL (AU) 
MAXWEll AIR fORCE lASE, ALABAMA 36112 

2 April 1980 

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum 
National Director of Interreligious Affairs 
American Jewish Committee Institute of Human Relations 
165 East 56th Street 
New York. New York 10022 

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum: 

This Letter confirms the invitation to you to return to the Air Force Chaplain 
School to give your lecture/di s cussion on "Mini :; try in a Pluralistic Socie ty." 
As you perhaps recall. this will be for the Chaplain Career Course and is 
scheduled for Wednesday. 17 December 1980. from 8:00 A.M. - 11:00 A. M. 

From my conversations with you and your secretary. apparently you will be 
able to accept the invitation . If this is true, please reply and confirm this. 

(

Thank you for your recent presentation to the Chaplain Career Course. 
the highest critique, from the students, of any of our guest lecturers. 
are pleased and fortunate to have your caliber of support . 

I hope to hear from you soon. 

ALBE AY, Ch, 1aj, USAF 
Chaplain Career Cou e 
Course Manager 

STRENGTH through KNOWLEDGE 
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